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The Child Development Department is doing everything possible to keep your child and staff 

protected from the spread of COVID 19. Based on the guidance from the CDC and Department 

of Public Health, we are asking for your cooperation with the following protocols.  

http://publichealth.lacounty.gov/media/Coronavirus/docs/protection/GuidanceClothFaceCoverings.pdf
https://www.cdc.gov/


 
 

ü Children who become noticeably sick will be isolated immediately and parents/guardians 

will be contacted for immediate pick-up (30 minutes to 1 hour wait-time for pick up).  

 

Protocols in place if someone tests positive for COVID 19 

ü Children and or staff will immediately be sent home and separated from the group if 

they become sick. Parents and employees

 

https://www.cdc.gov/

